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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 – Harry Potter Studios Visit  

 

We have arranged a visit for our children in Year 5 to Harry Potter Studios. As we will be studying the 

Harry Potter novel in Literacy during the spring term, this trip will give children the opportunity to 

consolidate their learning and allow the pupils to see behind the scenes of the making of the popular 

book and film series. The trip will consist of a tour and a workshop on ‘The Art of Foley’.  

The trip will be on Thursday 2nd May 2024.  We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will return at 

approximately 7.30pm. Children will travel on a school coach and will need to bring two pack lunches 

to be eaten before the tour and prior to departure. Children may also bring a maximum of £30, kept in 

a secure place on their person, to spend in the gift shop if they wish. 

The trip will cost £40.00, which covers the travel cost, ticket price and insurance. Please make 

payment through your child’s ParentPay account. If your child wishes to attend, please complete the 

slip below for your child to attend, and return it to the school as soon as possible. Payment must be 

made by 17 November 2023 in order for us to secure the booking. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs U Patel                                                                                                    Miss C Broadhead 
5UP                                                                                                                5CB 
                                                                               

 

‘To give each and everyone a chance’ 

       
 

 

Harry Potter Studio Tour Visit 

I give permission for my child to attend the Harry Potter Studio Tour on Thursday 2nd May 2024.  I will 

make payment through our ParentPay account. 

Child’s Name: __________________________ Class: ___________ 

Signed: ______________________________ Date: ___________ 
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